Act now and stop
'DIY’ abortions

being made permanent
in Scotland

The Scottish Government's consultation on
whether to make the current temporary
arrangement allowing 'DIY' home abortions to
take place in Scotland permanent closes at
11:59 pm on January 5, 2020.

It is vital that as many people as possible make a
submission to the consultation.

Right To Life UK have set up an easy-to-use tool which makes
it simple to make your submission.



